
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 9/I-95 Bridge Painting Project at SR 842/Broward Boulevard and      
SR 870/Commercial Boulevard  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 443461-1-52-01, 443462-1-52-01  
 

SR 9/I-95 BRIDGE PAINTING PROJECT AT SR 842/BROWARD BOULEVARD AND SR 870/COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding the          
SR 9/I-95 Bridge Painting Project at SR 842/Broward Boulevard and SR 870/Commercial Boulevard in the City of  
Fort Lauderdale.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Full removal of the existing bridge paint and 
repainting all steel bridge components. 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS  

• SR 9/I-95 mainline is permitted to have up to three 
lanes closed in each direction nightly as needed, 
10:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. 

• The SR 9/I-95 ramps to and from the Broward 
Boulevard Park and Ride are permitted to close 
nightly as needed, 10:30 p.m. until 5:30 a.m., Sunday 
through Thursday.  

• The SR 9/I-95 northbound entrance ramp from 
eastbound SR 842/Broward Boulevard is permitted to 
close nightly as needed, 10:30 p.m. until 5:30 a.m., 
Sunday through Thursday.  

• The SR 9/I-95 entrance ramp from westbound                          
SR 870/Commercial Boulevard is permitted to close 
nightly as needed, midnight to 5 a.m., Sunday 
through Thursday. 

• SR 842/Broward Boulevard is permitted to have up to 
two lanes closed in each direction nightly as needed, 
10:30 p.m. until 5:30 a.m. One lane may close at 
10:30 p.m. and two lanes may close at midnight. 

• SR 870/Commercial Boulevard is permitted to have 
one lane closed in each direction nightly as needed,    
9:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. Sunday through Thursday. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times 
during construction. 

• Access to businesses and residential properties will 
be maintained at all times during construction. 

• Additional lane closure information will be provided 
in the Weekly Traffic Impact Report distributed by 
FDOT and can be viewed using the following 
link: https://d4fdot.com/bcfdot/closures_index.asp 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

William Grey, P.E.  — FDOT Project Manager 
william.grey@dot.state.fl.us  or (954) 540-0062 
Daniela Silva — Community Outreach Specialist 

msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 

Yuriel Addine, P.E. — Project Administrator  

yaddine@chacompanies.com or (786) 873-7854  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

 

Construction Cost: $6.4 Million      Construction Start: January 2023         Estimated Completion: Spring 2025 
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